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The purpose of this email is to make you aware of an opportunity to voice your 
opinion.  The CAS has taken the stance in favor of allowing Diversity, Equity, and 
Inclusion (DEI) topics to qualify for Professionalism CEs.  For the sake of brevity, please 
read the open letter from the CAS President in the link below. 

I don’t know if that is necessary because diversity is covered by the statutory/tort laws. If you do 
then I think you should set boundary by saying so many hrs for diversity and so many hrs for the 
professionalism, etc 
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